

## THE UNIVERSITY of NORTH CAROLINA at CHAPEL HILL

School of Medicine Office of Human Resources
North Carolina Area Health Education Center Building
145 N Medical Drive
Campus Box 9520 T: (919) 962-6556

Chapel Hill, NC 27599-9520

F: (919) 962-0193

Novermber 17, 2015

Dr. Haywood Hall 1327 E. Washington Avenue, #315 Harlingen, TX 785509999

Dear Dr. Hall:

It is a pleasure to inform you that your appointment as Adjunct Professor, in the Department of Emergency Medicine, School of Medicine has been approved by the Provost, effective 7/1/2015. This is a non-salaried fixed-term appointment terminating at will.

As a member of the volunteer faculty, you bring to our students both perspective and experience that is immensely valuable. You become part of the great teaching tradition of medicine. I am sure your contributions will mean much to our students and I hope you enjoy this experience. Both personally and on behalf of the medical school and our students, I thank you for undertaking this responsibility and for the contributions you will make.

Sincerely,

William L. Roper, MD, MPH

Dean, School of Medicine

Vice Chancellor for Medical Affairs

CEO, UNC Health Care System

PS Information concerning appointments to the faculty may be found in the <u>Trustee Policies and Regulations Governing Academic Tenure in the University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill</u>. A copy of this is available in the Departmental Office. As an adjunct faculty member you are responsible to understand and stay current related to the laws and regulatory requirements addressing patient privacy and the security of patient data. You assert by accepting this appointment that you receive regular privacy training, or that you will take the annual privacy training provided through the UNC Health Care System by contacting the Departmental Office.

WLR/alsc

cc: Dr. Jane Brice, Chair

James Dean, Executive Vice Chancellor and Provost